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Friday 29th November 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

As we approach the end of November, we have been reflecting upon all our hard 

work and thinking about Christ as our King, we have reflected upon what makes 

a good leader and how Jesus was a King of peace, compassion and unity. As we 

approach the special season of Advent we ask that you keep these values in your 

hearts over the next three weeks.  

 

Reminders:  

• Travelling Cribs - these will go out from Monday 2nd December to 

families to share in preparing for Christmas.  

• The last after school club next week is Tuesday 3rd December.  

• We will send reminders for our Nativities and Christmas events.  

• Our School Choir are beginning to visit the local community to spread 

some festive joy.  

• On Friday 6th December our Pupil Leadership Team will be visiting Grove 

Street – Regenda project as part of our community links.  

• Friday 6th December- Children can wear Christmas jumpers with their 

uniform to school and we will have our 

annual Santa Dash in school. We will also 

be enjoying Christmas lunch too!  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs G Murphy and Mrs C Keegan  

Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher  
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